
From: Louis Schroder [mailto:schroder.louis@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2016 3:10 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

To: Ohio Power Siting Board 

From: Louis Schroder 
2540 Briarcliffe Ave. 
Cincinnati, OH 45212 

I write in regard to Duke Energy's proposed 30" diameter high-pressure transmission pipeline. The 3 
proposed routes all traverse heavily populated areas of greater Cincinnati. The presumed cost-savings of 
such routing CANNOT justify the potential risk to large numbers of people should a leak/explosion 
occur. These proposed routes go near hospitals, schools, churches and temples, in addition to the 

homes of so many people. 
Please work to have Duke look at alternative routes that don't involve such densely populated 
areas. Thanks for your consideration of these important issues. 

Louis Schroder 
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